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Coming in fall 2014

New off-campus housing available
Anew housing option will be available next semester and it will be off 

campus. Brevard College will open the Holly Cottages and U Tree 
Cottages at The Brevard Place this coming Fall 2014. Brand newly renovated 

rooms will be air conditioned, fully furnished double occupancy rooms with 
private baths.

The Brevard Place, will have a common kitchen area and a recreation room 
on site. The Brevard Place is one mile from the College at what used to be 
called the Roadway Inn. It is a great alternative to those who wish to have the 
off campus experience. This facility will be move-in ready by August 1.

Exterior rendering plans (top) for the new off-campus housing 
seiection. The buiiding site (beiow) is a working plan. The room 
layout (right) shouid look something iike this when renovations are
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